

PO Box 104 Gladesville NSW 1675

DX: 22808 Gladesville

Telephone: (02) 9879 2200 Facsimile: (02) 9816 5307

www.mcnsw.org.au

Our Ref: 05/061 : DD11/14810

Your Ref:

8 August 2011

Executive Officer, Medical AHPRA GPO Box 9958 MELBOURNE VIC 3001

By email: medboardconsultation@ahpra.gov.au

CONFIDENTIAL

Dear Colleagues,

Technology-Based Patient Consultations

I refer to the draft guideline titled, "Technology Based Patient Consultations".

I advise that the Medical Council of NSW considered the draft guideline at its meeting held on 2 August 2011.

The Council determined not to make any submission in relation to the draft guideline given its similarity to the Council's policy which was approved and adopted by the eight former State and Territory Medical Boards.

Could you kindly advise the Council when the guideline is finalised and approved by the Medical Board of Australia.

Thank you for providing the Council with an opportunity to comment on the draft guideline.

Yours faithfully,

Ameer Tadros
Executive Officer